
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: we need a government to bridge the relationship between the
political system and the public

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed with the head of the

National Dialogue Front, Dr. Saleh Al-Mutlaq, the developments of the political scene in Iraq

and the region and the file of forming the next government.

His Eminence stressed the need to form a national service government capable of achieving the

aspirations of the Iraqi people and give way to efficient and honest personalities that have

held leadership positions in the ministerial field or the governorates, indicating that a

government that serves its people is capable of bridging the relationship between the citizen

and the political system.


